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Planning and Growth Management Committee - Proposed repeal of Bylaw 1156-

2010
S \

From: George Vrachas <gvevrachas@hotmail.com>
To: <pgmc@toronto.ca>

Date: 02/05/2011 3:30 PM

Subject: Proposed repeal of Bylaw 1156-2010

As a Zoning Consultant T am delighted that By-law 1156-2010 could be repealed.
By-law 1156-2010 is poorly designed and difficult to use. Its prohibitive size has not
been properly organized/classified to make it user-friendly.

I fully support the repeal of By-law 1156-2010 and its redesign as a user-friendly
instrument.

George Vrachas, Zoning Consultant

38 Page Avenue,

Toronto - Ontario,

M2K 2B4



